OSU Retirees Returning to Employment at OSU

For retirees returning to work as an employee.(paid through OSU Payroll System)

There must be a 60 calendar day break in service between an OTRS retiree’s last day of pre-retirement employment and post-retirement employment status in any organization currently participating in the OTRS System.

The assignment for returning to work by a retiree is considered a temporary/periodic employee.  The appointment must be for less than six months or works less than 1040 hours (.50%FTE) in a year.

All OTRS retirees at OSU should notify OTRS when returning to work.

A returning retired employee has income limitations.  Each program (OTRS, Social Security and TIAA-CREF) maintains its own rules.  
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